
RAMS RECAP

Hello RPSA Families!

        

Have a great weekend, Rams!

With RAMS Pride,
The RPSA Leadership Team

R e n a i s s a n c e  P u b l i c  S c h o o l  A c a d e m y  N e w s l e t t e r

SEPTEMBER 27, 2024

www.renaissancepsa.com

UPCOMING
EVENTS

Orange Shirt Day
September 30, 2024

Student Led Conferences
October 10, 2024

No School
October 11, 2024

Picture Retakes
October 17, 2024



We love celebrating our students when they’re caught showing RAMS Pride. We
look for students who are being safe, being responsible, being kind, or working

hard and try to highlight them with a “Shout Out”. Students receive a blue paper to
bring home and show off to their families. Their names are also included in the

weekly newsletter. The first time a student receives a shout out, they get to visit
the book vending machine too!

#RAMSPRIDE
Be Safe    Be Responsible

Be Kind    Work Hard

Anneliese L.
Elliott H.
Jasper H.
Logan J.
Brendan L.
Atticus M.
Brielle M.
William P.
Milo P.
Ryla R.
Layla R.
Paisley R.
Jenesis W.
Stella R.

Alexander A.
Gavin A.
Nour A.
Brynlee K.
Evangeline K.
Kamerynn S.
Isaiah C.
Angelia S.
Kaydance W.
Harper B.
Bentlee M.
Liam T.
Alexander Z.
Edward P.

Anistynn S.
Wilhelmina S.
Deus L.
Sydney B.
Marleigh D.
John P.
Chase B.
Desirae S.
Tazniar M.
Anaya L.
Liam S.
Husain A.
Steven F.
Fifi W.



Procedures for Indoor Pickup in cases of rain or
severe weather:

Option 1: Stay in your vehicle and drive through
the pick up lane

If using the pick-up lane, please place your
laminated sign with students names in the
front passenger window (new signs will come
home soon)
A staff member will meet cars at the entrance
and radio to the classroom teacher for
students to be sent out the front doors. Cars
should stay in the pick up lane while waiting
for their student

Option 2: Park and Enter the Building
If parking, please use one of the two
crosswalks to cross the parking lot and enter
the building
Staff will help you find your child’s classroom
to pick them up from inside

Inclement Weather
Indoor Pickup



Attention Renaissance Families: 

            In the spirit of community and support for our
athletes and the athletics program, the
administration and athletics department
encourages spectator support at all home events.
The student athletes enjoy and appreciate seeing
everyone in the stands and cheering them on. If you
have ever attended an athletics event here at
Renaissance, you know that the atmosphere is
exciting (and loud). It’s fantastic to be a part of, and
we want to see that support continue. However, in
the future, any students that attend an athletics
event at Renaissance will need to be accompanied
by a parent. We ask that those attending athletic
events sit with and remain with their parent(s) while
at the event. This should include athletes who have
finished their event and would like to stay to watch
the next team - a parent must stay with them the
entire time. As always, we appreciate your support
and understanding. 

Go Rams!
Mr. McCausey~ Athletic Director
Mr. McConnell~ Assistant Athletic Director









BOOK FAIR
After school until 4:00 

Thursday, October 3 through
Wednesday, October 9

AND
ALL DAY Thursday, October 10

during conferences

https://www.scholastic.com/bf/rpsa

It’s time to share the love of reading
with all of our RPSA community!

https://www.scholastic.com/bf/rpsa



